
 

 

Visit of Deputy Commissioner Bandipora to HKM GDC Bandipora 

Date: 02 August 2025 

The Deputy Commissioner of Bandipora, Shri Manzoor Ahmad Qadri (KAS), paid an official visit 

to HKM Government Degree College Bandipora on 2nd August 2025 to review the progress of 

various ongoing developmental projects within the campus. 

The Deputy Commissioner and his team were warmly received by the Principal of the College, 

Prof. (Dr.) Gazala Firdous, along with faculty members. A detailed PowerPoint presentation 

highlighting the status of the developmental works was delivered by Dr. Nasarul Islam, Convener, 

College Development Committee. The presentation comprehensively covered the completed 

projects, current undertakings, and areas requiring administrative support. 

Expressing satisfaction over the pace and quality of the developmental initiatives, the Deputy 

Commissioner assured the college of his continued administrative support in expediting the work 

on under-construction projects. He also gave a positive nod to the resumption of pending works, 

particularly emphasising that the Botanical Garden project—which had been deferred earlier—

would be restarted soon. 

In her concluding remarks, the Principal extended her heartfelt gratitude to the Deputy 

Commissioner and his accompanying team for their proactive role and committed support in 

shaping the college's infrastructural and academic development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Secretary, 

HKM Degree College Bandipora 


